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Because you have these blessings, you should try as much as you can to add these things to your lives: to 
your faith, add goodness; and to your goodness, add knowledge; and to your knowledge, add self-control; 
and to your self-control, add the ability to hold on; and to your ability to hold on, add service for God, add 
kindness for your brothers and sisters in Christ; and to this kindness, add love. 
2 Peter 1:5-7  

This half term’s value: Perseverance 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We began the week with Collective Worship, where we looked at 
having the courage to speak up and do the right thing. Thank you to 
the children in Year 6, who helped me with leading the school in their 
actions. 
Also this week in school, our young carers met and had a fun time 
creating their own Easter nests then going on to find 100 hidden 
eggs! 
The whole school has been busy practising for the Easter service 
next Wednesday, 1.45pm at St Stephen’s Church. We very much 
look forward to you being able to join us for such an important time 
in the Christian Calendar. Just a quick reminder that the children will 
all need to return to school after the service with their class.  
On Thursday we had our class photos. The photos look amazing! We 
will be in touch soon about how you can purchase such a special 
memory 😊. 
On Monday, you will receive a link to your child’s annual formal 
report. It has been a joy reading all the amazing achievements and 
seeing how reflective the children are in wanting to get even better. If 
you have any queries regarding the reports, please contact your 
child’s class teacher. 
At the end of this term, we sadly say goodbye to Miss D’Arcy, who 
has taught in Reception Class whilst Mrs Edlin was on maternity 
leave. We would like to thank Miss D’Arcy for her time at Bishop 
Cornish and wish her all the very best for the future. We also say 
goodbye to Mrs Potter, who has worked with children across the 
school for the past year. We would like to thank Mrs Potter for her 
time with us and wish her the very best in her new role. 
Next week, Mrs Edlin will be returning to Bishop Cornish with Miss 
Wakeham joining her to teach the children in Reception Class. We 
welcome Mrs Edlin back and Miss Wakeman to the school. 
 

Have a wonderful weekend, 
 
Mrs Tracey Fletcher 

              Dates for the Diary 

Sunday 30th March 
Mothering Sunday Service 
10.30am St Nicholas and St. Faith 

Monday 31st March 
Year 3 Egyptian Day 

Wednesday 2nd April 
Easter Service  
St Stephen’s Church - 1.45pm 

         Friday 4th April 
       Last day of term 
       Finish at 1.15pm 
 

Tuesday 22nd April 
First day of Summer Term 

 

 

 

 

 

This Sunday Mr Brown will be 
doing a 12 Hour Charity Press 
Up Marathon to raise money 

for Macmillan Cancer Support. 
He will be doing 1000 Press-
Ups every hour for 12 hours. 

 

If you would like to donate you 
can click on the following link: 
https://www.justgiving.co

m/page/bob-brown-
1742813541411#sharePa

ge 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/bob-brown-1742813541411#sharePage
https://www.justgiving.com/page/bob-brown-1742813541411#sharePage
https://www.justgiving.com/page/bob-brown-1742813541411#sharePage
https://www.justgiving.com/page/bob-brown-1742813541411#sharePage


Achievement Awards 
 

Bella in Reception Class, you have really 
let your personality shine through and 
been brave using all your new self-
confidence to let us hear your voice 
during group and paired work. Well done 
Bella! 
 
Evelyn in Year 1 always tries her best and 
she is doing super well in her learning. 
Her confidence is also blossoming and it 
is great to see. Keep it up Evelyn. 
 
Phoebe in Year 2 for making super 
progress with her reading and doing an 
excellent job in all her learning this week.  
 
Harper in Year 3 who created a lovely 
Egyptian collar in Art and has completed 
some thoughtful diary entries for 
Literacy. She always give 100% to every 
subject and is a fantastic role model, well 
done Harper. 
 
Louie B in Year 4 for his amazing attitude 
towards his learning and dedication to 
his work in all lessons. Keep it up! 
 
Eliza in Year 5 has been a superstar this 
week working extremely hard on all she 
does. She has listened to all advice 
offered to her in all her lessons and 
worked so hard. Her biography on a 
scientist makes an enjoyable read. Well 
done. 
 
Izzy in Year 6 for creating a dark but 
exciting  twist to a fairy tale in English. 
You have used lots of amazing 
vocabulary to  create this exciting  story. 
Well done Izzy keep it up. 
 

 

Value Awards 
 

Rowan in Reception Class - you have 
really persevered with your writing this 
week trying to get all your sounds in the 
right order and to form all your letters 
well. Great job Rowan. 
 
Emilia in Year 1 keeps going with her 
learning and she is doing a great job. 
 
Joshua in Year 2 for just doing everything 
with an amazing  attitude. Joshua we are 
super proud of you as you are making 
excellent progress across all subjects. 
 
Rosie H in Year 4 for showing 
outstanding determination and 
resilience in her work this week, 
particularly in tackling challenging tasks 
and never giving up.   
 
Elliott in Year 3 who consistently shows 
perseverance with his learning. He has 
shown great perseverance recently with 
his reading, challenging himself with 
longer and more challenging books and 
scoring very well on his quizzes, showing 
great understanding. Well done Elliott. 
 
Logan in Year 5 has been working hard in 
our writing lessons to write a biography. 
He has persevered with researching, 
planning , writing and editing this – 
ensuring he is trying to achieve his best. 
Well done Logan. 
 
Year 6 Girls in the Football Team for their 
perseverance to qualify for Bristol and 
their amazing efforts at the tournament. 
You are a credit to the school, well done. 



Sports Report  
 

Landrake Cross Country 
Well done to all the children and parents who completed the gruelling Landrake Cross Country last 
Friday. Some excellent performances including Theia coming 4th in the girls and Jacob S coming 7th in 
the boys race. Well done everyone. 
 
County Cross Country Finals 
On Tuesday we had a record 7 runners who qualified for the County Cross Country Finals at Newquay. 
Just to qualify is a huge achievement. Some excellent performances all round, with Thiea (4th), Millie 
(6th) and Jacob (8th) coming in the Top ten. Well done to Theia, Millie, Jacob, Olivia, Shara, Dempsey 
and Tobi. 
 

ESFA South West England Girls Football Finals 
Super proud of our Girls Football team, who just missed out on qualifying for the National Finals at 
Bristol last Saturday. The matches were really tight, and if we'd had just that little bit of luck, then 
things could have been very different. They eventually finished joint 5th . To put this achievement into 
perspective, there are nearly 2000 Primary Schools in South West England, so to come 5th is an 
extraordinary achievement. The Girls represented the School superbly all weekend, just as they have 
done all through this fantastic season. Special mention to all the fabulous parents, whose support 
this season has been phenomenal. Well done everyone. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



This week in school we have… 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 have enjoyed PE this week 
using large apparatus within their 
gymnastics lessons – fantastic 
balances were seen and well-
controlled movements. We have 
been amazing authors writing 
biographies about famous 
scientists, thinking really carefully 
about our language choices and 
use of grammar. In our art lesson, 
we have been experimenting with 
watercolours and the different 
ways we can use these – amazing 
results Year 5 well done! 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 have been decorating their Egyptian collars 
in Art this week, painting jewels on them and 
creating intricate designs. They have also been 
adding colour and creativity to their crosses for 
Truro Cathedral's competition. In Maths they have 
been learning about capacity and in Literacy they 
have been completing their diary entries based on 
Howard Carter's discoveries. 
 

 
 
 

 

This week Year 2 have been busy working on their 2 times 
table and thinking about how division is related. We even 
learnt the word inverse. We spent time reading together and 
exploring different texts. In history we acted out hospitals 
when Florence was not there and then after she had done 
her work. We loved using the bandages! We continued to 
explore Easter in RE and created the most amazing eggs 
which we have put up in our classroom. We have also 
enjoyed ICT and PE and spending lots of time outdoors in the 
sunshine.  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

This week in Year 4, we’ve continued to explore 
decimals, diving deeper into hundredths as both 
fractions and decimals. We've also worked on 
dividing 1-digit and 2-digit numbers by 10. In our 
history lessons, we’ve examined different sources 
to answer the question: How great was king 
Alfred? In addition, we've been continuing to 
rehearse for our Easter service performance and 
are very excited to share it with you next week! 
 
 
 

This week Year 6 have been 
busy doing lots of arts and 
crafts, they have created some 
amazing crosses which are 
being sent to Truro for a 
competition, fingers crossed 
and good luck to all the 
children that have entered. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

This week in Reception 
Class we have been learning 
about different types of 
insects like ladybirds, slugs, 
millipedes and spiders, 
looking at things they have in 
common and the things that 
are different from each 
other. We also have been 
painting and exploring using 
ink and wax to make 
patterns.  
 

 

 

 

 

This week Year 1 have been writing 

animal fact files. They have been 

reminded of the Easter story and 

discussed why Jesus washed the feet of 

his disciples. They have enjoyed some 

Rugby skills and created some 

wonderful art work. 
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